
 

               
 
Manager’s Report 

March 8, 2017 
 
Lake Limerick Water System: March Meeting 
 
The general condition of the water system is good with no concerns as to system 
pressures, or the water availability to the customers. 
  
Well Conditions: 

 Well #1 is operating normally. (Booster is on timer, runs from appx. 7am to 3pm). 
 Well #2 is still in stand-by and its use will only be required in extreme cases. 
 Wells #3A and #3B are operating normally. Booster 3A is put online from 3pm to 

7am during the weekdays and is left on throughout the weekends. Booster 3B is 
still awaiting replacement of pump assembly. 

 Well #4 is operating normally. 
 Well #5 is shut down for the season.  
 Well #6 is operating normally.  

 
Water Usage: 
3.97 million gallons were pumped in total from the sources in the month of February. 
Only 3.40 million gallons have been documented as “sold”. The leak rate went down a 
difference of 14,157 gallons although the percent show a rise. 
 
Customer Concerns: 
LLWS had 3 locates, 3 high usage investigations, 
 
Water Sampling: 
The bacteria samples for February were satisfactory.  

 
Thoughts: 
Past, present, and future…1) The 2 leaks on Dartmoor road have been assessed as ground 
water. The areas are going to be observed until drier weather. 2) Parts for #3B have arrived 
will be installed as soon as possible. 3) It’s time to schedule for Backflow testing, I will schedule 
with Scott at Backflow Pro’s and let the committee know the month and week he is available. 
4) Sean will be taking VOC’s samples this month from all the source’s. 
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